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Dear Sir or Madam

[bookmark: LetterText]Closures of A4023

I am writing to inform you of the forthcoming closures that are planned for the A4023 Coventry Highway between the A435 and the Moons moat Roundabout 
The initial planned closure will commence on Friday 12th of June at 20.00hrs through to Monday 15th of June 06.00 hrs. Both the A4023 Eastbound and Westbound will be closed throughout this period. Following on directly the A4023 Eastbound carriageway will remain closed until the 17th of July 2020. The extent of the closure and the suggested temporary traffic diversion route are shown on the plan enclosed. 

Why are the works necessary?

The closure is necessary to enable the contractor to safely and efficiently carry-out construction to the Eastbound carriageway and undertake the installation of a number of Service utilities. These works are to be carried out in connection with the commercial developments.


How long will they take to complete, restrictions and local access?

The works, which will be carried out by the Principal Contractor Fitzgerald Civil Engineering and are expected to be completed by Monday 15th of June 06.00hrs for the full closure of both the Eastbound and Westbound A4023 and 17th July for the Eastbound lane only. 
In the event that the contractor encounters unforeseen site conditions or is hindered by bad weather, the works may overrun. Information will be provided at the time, if a significant overrun is expected.


Who should I contact if I have further questions about the highway works?



I will be on site during the works. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me You can also contact the County Council’s Customer Service centre on 01926 412515. The centre is open from 8:00am-6:30pm Monday to Friday and 9:00am -1:00pm on Saturdays.

Warwickshire County Council apologises in advance for any inconvenience these works may cause. 
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Yours faithfully



Andrew Hall
NEC3 Site Supervisor

enc. Diversion Route Plan
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